
Term 1 and 2 - Marvellous Moments in Dragonflies and Frogs 

Making Friends - October 

              

We have spent the first term settling into our new classes, learning new rules and making lots of new friends. We have 
been exploring our new environment both inside and outside. This has helped us to learn lots of new skills. 

Bonfire Night – November 

     
For Bonfire night we learned all about Guy Fawkes. We had fun bobbing for apples and drinking hot chocolate. In the 
afternoon we had a talk on firework safety and how to keep ourselves safe. Then we practised lighting sparklers using 
the Firework Code. We learned about how to always make sure the Firework Code is followed by everyone. 

Christmas – December 

We all took part in the Nativity in December and performed it to an audience of family and friends, we worked very 
hard learning our lines and songs, it was a joyous and enthusiastic performance! 

      

 


